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April 2, 2019                                             Submitted via Email 
 
Amy Eschberger 
Colorado Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., #215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Holcim (US) Inc. – Boettcher Limestone Quarry 

Technical Revision No. 10, Adequacy Review Extension 
Request 

 
Ms. Eschberger, 
 
Due to the extensive nature of the Division’s comments and potential concerns, Holcim 
is formally submitting this request for a two-month extension on responding to the 
Adequacy Review.   
 
While we anticipate having a response to a majority of the issues before the new June 
4, 2019, the full two months would allow time for consultation and review by the Division 
prior to formal submittal. 
 
Please contact me at 719.288.1423 if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Derrick Dease 
Environmental Manager 
Holcim – Portland Plant 
   


